Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) has received the petition for declaratory statement from Christopher Moseley, on May 27, 2021. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of 120.565, Florida Statutes, Rule Chapter 28-105, Florida Administrative Code, Rule 69A-60.007, the Florida Fire Prevention Code: 101.30.3.4.2.2, FFPC 101:9.6.2., FFPC 101:9.6.2.6, and FFPC 101:9.6.2 as it applies to the petitioner.

Within a sprinkled new apartment building, of any size, would more than one manual pull station at an AHJ approved location be required by Code?

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850) 413-4229, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com.
Please refer all comments to: Sarah Marcos, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850) 413-4229, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com.
